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The occupation of the Woodward's Building needs more organizational
support. Everyone is invited to an organizing meeting to form a "Support the
Woodward's Squat" committee. We will meet at 5:30pm on Tuesday
September 17th at the coffee shop on the comer ofW. Hastings and
Richards, in Vancouver. The point of the meeting is to discuss how the
organizations represented can work together to get more people and
organizational banners out to support the squat. The more people and large
organizations backing the squat and the demand for social housing, the
harder it wil be to remove the squatters.

In solidarity,
Bradley Hughes




